## November 1st - Mass for the Deceased:

In true keeping with the Catholic faith an evening was organized in memory of our near and dear ones who have passed away. Holy Mass was celebrated by Archbishop Lawrence Saldanha, who so graciously agreed to come all the way from downtown. A very prayerful evening included the Canorient choir members taking part in the service. Fatima Lawson and Joachim Menezes did the first and second reading. A collection of \$465 was collected and handed over to the Archbishop by Joachim Menezes our President. The evening ended with bingo. A very big thank you to Dora and her husband Netto for doing a lot of work towards ensuring a wonderful, prayerful evening and thanks also to the many volunteers who helped.